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Memorandum 
 

To:  Market Participants  

From:  NZX Product Operations 

Date:  Tuesday, 22 March 2022 

Subject: Sky Network Television Limited (“SKT”) – Announcement Retraction 

 

 
Message: 

NZX Product Operations (“NZXO”) wishes to advise that the announcement “Sky welcomes new 
independent director, Mark Buckman” released by Sky Network Television Limited (“SKT”) at 
8.30am today has been retracted. A second announcement “Mark Buckman appointed to Sky 
Board” was released by SKT at 8.30am today. 

The original announcement was removed to prevent a duplicate of information 

Please contact NZX Product Operations on +64 4 496 2853 or productoperations@nzx.com 
with any queries. 

ENDS 
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